
ST. GREGORIOS ORTHODOX CHURCH, Elmhurst, IL                   

Sunday, January 20th, 2013 

 

Announcements: 
 

Welcome & Thank You to Ham Achen for joining us in today’s service. 

 

Remembrance for H.G. Barnabas Thirumeni: Yesterday, members along with the respective priests 

of the four churches in the Chicago area, as well as Rev. Fr. Gheevarghese John from Philadelphia, 

attended the Holy Qurbana, public meeting, and lunch in remembrance of the 40th day of demise of 

Barnabas Thirumeni. Everything went very well and we thank you for your participation. 

 

Nineveh (Jonah) Fast: In connection with the conclusion of the three-day lent, we will be having Holy 

Qurbana on Wednesday, January 23rd at 7:00 PM here at our Elmhurst Church. 

 

Youth: Thank you to the parents who allowed their children to stay and participate in the youth 

meeting last week and to those of you who attended. Please look for a follow-up email today! 

 

Sunday School: The Parent-Teacher conference will begin at 12:15 PM sharp on next Sunday, January 

27th in the fireplace room.  Afterwards, parents will meet teachers in their respective classrooms.  All 

parents of students in classes Pre-K to Senior are expected to attend.  Pizza will be available for sale as 

well. 

Awards for the diocese level written competition have been received and we will distribute them next 

week.  If you have any questions, please ask Sunday school principal Mr. Joe Varghese.  

 

Crayons2Calculators: This is a reminder that we will be having a booth downstairs to collect donations 

for the “Crayons2Calculators” program. We will be collecting donations from today, January 20 through 

Thursday, February 7. Flyers will also be available downstairs. If you have any questions, please contact 

Merrin Thomas or Ashwin Jacob. 

 

MGSF:  Mar Gregorios Senior Fellowship will hold the next meeting on Sunday, February 3rd 

immediately after the Holy Qurbana. All seniors are invited to attend this fellowship. 

  

MMVS: MMVS will be having its first Chicago Area Meeting of 2013 on Saturday, February 9th at 10:00 

AM at St. Thomas Church, Chicago. Please make time to attend this event. 

 

Midwest Regional Family and Youth Conference: This conference is scheduled to be held from 

Wednesday, July 10th through Saturday, July 13th of 2013. Please pick up a save-the-date postcard 

outside. 

 

Lost and Found: We have a lost and found center, and we presently have a ladies’ watch and a piece of 

earring. The owners may please contact the Secretary to claim them. 

 


